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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:06 PM
To: 'Lula Hill'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Correct e-mail address

Good afternoon Ms. Hill,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Lula Hill [mailto:lhill@baldwinfl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:56 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Correct e-mail address 
 
Good Morning! 
 
The Mayor's correct e-mail address is mayor@baldwinfl.com.  The FAX will be on his desk when he returns 
to the office. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 

 
Lula M. Hill, Town Clerk 
Town of Baldwin 
10 U.S. 90 West 
Baldwin, Florida  32234 
  
(904) 266-5031  Telephone 
(904) 266-5029  FAX 
  
Confidentially Notice: 
All correspondence to and from this office is public record and subject to inspection. 

 
 

 




